
Notes prepared by Sue and Barry Thornton from meeting at Swan Inn 
on 12th October 2016  
 
EDUCATION   As there is currently no form of transport provided, pupils 
are at present taken by car or maybe car share. It was decided that 
maybe a survey would be required to ascertain which schools pupils 
now go to and if a minibus could be an option. 
HEALTH  Patients have a choice to which surgery they attend so a 
survey has been suggested in order to obtain which surgery’s these are. 
Awaiting a reply in respect of increase in figures. Also a questionnaire 
was suggested to be sent to surgery’s to ascertain the impact extra 
patients would have on them. 
DRAINAGE & DITCHES  Maintenance of ditch’s and drainage to be 
sorted and this is being followed up with TBC.   
CYCLE LANES   Sarah sent apologies as she was unable to attend 
meeting. 
CONSERVATION  There is currently no conservation area but part has 
been classified as an area of special interest. This to be followed up with 
TBC and also maybe the possibility of extending green belt. 
FOOTPATHS  Brian Bramley will determine these. On his return from 
holiday Brian will check out which ones are passible etc. 
 


